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Senator Ludwig asked: 

How many new employees have been engaged on ongoing contracts without the approval of 

the Public Service Commission?  

a. For every ongoing employee engaged without the Public Service Commission’s 

approval please provide the following details: the employee’s age, gender, wage, APS level, a 

description of their job, the length of their ongoing contract, whether this position was 

advertised externally, the reason for engaging this new employee and the reason for engaging 

this employee without the Public Service Commission’s approval, as well as all relevant dates.   

 

Answer: 

None.  

 


